
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 16th October – Friday 20th October 
 

 

We have been exploring harvest  

 baking,  

 making playdough,  

 exploring outside for Autumnal objects,  

We have also been exploring different ways of travelling using the 

soft play equipment.  

 

In Maths we have been: 

 Reciting from a given number,  

 Ordering numbers up to 10, 

 Singing number rhymes, 

 
In Phonics we have been: 

 Using our wipe boards to create patterns.                             Eg. - 

- - -  and + + + + 

 Introduced to the phoneme ‘t’ ‘p’ and ‘i’ – we have tried to 

articulate ‘t’ ‘p’ ‘i’  and mark make ‘t’ ‘p’ and ‘i’ and find ‘t’ ‘p’ 

and ‘i’ in words. 

 We have played buried treasure and river game to help our 

phonic recognition and reading skills. 

Keep an eye on our windows for our new phonic learning! 

Please could you help at home by finding our new learning in your 

reading book or around the house? 

Maybe you have some magnetic letters on your fridge or could write 

them on a big piece of paper together.  

 

Have a lovely half term. 


